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Many Thanks to T. J. West! 
 Congratulations to T. J. West, a sophomore, who wrote a poem on the dangers of drunk driving.  
T. J.’s poem won a $600 grant from Amica Insurance for this year’s After Prom.  For his efforts, T. J. and 
his guest will receive an invitation to the After Prom.  Great job, T. J.!!! 
 
A poem by T. J. West 
 The night was dark, but flares were lit   
 They showed light on the lonely mitt   There was no comfort for the mother 
        The boy was gone, she had no other 
 The child had not seen the car straying 
 The man had seen no child playing   Perhaps they’ll meet in Heaven some day 
        Maybe not, but who’s to say? 
 His mind was hazy, his vision blurred 
 His speech had been quite clearly slurred 
 
Volunteers Still Needed for After Prom 
 If you have not been called and would like to volunteer for the After Prom, please call Mindy 
Chapman at 303-699-5968 or email her at cmchapman1@cs.com. 
 
Food Donations for After Prom 
 Please call Beth at 303-766-9660 or Rosemary at 303-840-2201 if you would like to donate food 
for the After Prom.  Any amount will help and is greatly appreciated!  We will be feeding 1200 students! 
 
Do You Like to Decorate? 
 We are also looking for volunteers to help decorate the school for the After Prom.  The After Prom 
committee will begin decorating on Friday, May 21st at 4 p.m. and again on Saturday, May 22nd at 8 a.m.  
To volunteer, please call Sherry Schoenberger at 303-699-6050 or Lynn Emeott at 720-535-4601. 
 
Graduating Seniors – Please Turn In Your Senior Biography! 
 If you did not turn in your senior biography at the Senior/Parent Meeting, you still have time!  For 
more information, please call Linda Harmon at 303-400-8021. 
 
Open House Volunteer Breakfast 
 If you have donated even one hour of your time to Grandview, you are a volunteer!  Please join us 
at our Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast on Wednesday, June 2nd, from 7 to 9 a.m. in the Media Center.  
Our famous After Prom beverage man, Sylvester, will be on hand to serve your favorite coffee, latte, hot 
chocolate, or tea made to order!  We look forward to seeing everyone there! 
 
2004 – 2005 Executive Board 
 The nominating committee has nominated the following candidates for the next executive board: 
  
Co-Presidents  Carlyn Canady & Margo Miller  Co-Secretaries  Berthie Ruoff & 
Co-1st Vice Pres Alison House & Effie Maniatis     Sharon Withrow 
Co-2nd Vice Pres Garry Brewer & Mary Ann Neumann Co-Treasurer  Monica Baham 
 
 We are still looking for a volunteer to serve as Co-Treasurer.  The election for the board positions 
will be held at our next general meeting, Tuesday, May 18th at 7 p.m. in the Lecture Center. 
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